
 
 

 
Al Ameen Primary School 447 Warwick Road, Tyseley, Birmingham, B11 2JR 
T: 0121 706 3322 | M: 07939979231 | E: contact@alameen.bham.sch.uk 
W: www.alameen.bham.sch.uk  

Date: 03/01/21 

Return to school for the spring term 2021 

Dear Parent Carer  

We pray you are well and in the best of health and Imaan 

The past few weeks has been a difficult time for many and continues to bring up challenges. As you 

may be aware, the government made announcements earlier this week closing secondary schools 

across the country. This followed with an announcement that all schools in London will close including 

primary schools.  

Despite the rise in the number of cases, the government has chosen to keep primary schools open, 

other than in London. However, we have seen a number of cases where schools in Birmingham have 

chosen to remain closed for now, except for children of key workers and from vulnerable groups.  

Whatever the case, we are expecting that there may be changes to the government’s decision and if 

not, we will surely see more children self-isolating as a result of contracting the virus themselves, or 

due to coming into close contact with someone who has contracted the virus.  

For this reason, we are taking steps to rearrange our teaching and planning to ensure we can cater 

for all eventualities. As a result, we will be delaying re-opening by a day giving us time to make the 

necessary preparations and amendments. School will therefore open to pupils on Wednesday 6th 

January 2021 and not Tuesday.  

We apologise for an inconvenience this may cause. 

Please note that the situation is changing daily, and we will try and keep you as well informed as 

possible. Please continue to check Classdojo for updates and messages. We will also be providing 

updates on Twitter, Facebook and Telegram. Please use the following links to follow us: 

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/alameenfoundation 

Twitter: https://twitter.com/alameenschool 

Telegram: t.me/alameenprimary  

 

Jazaakumullaahu Khairan for your co-operation. 

  

Yours sincerely 

 

Mohammed Rahman 

Headteacher 
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